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Summer. Music. Memories!

To register, contact MYC at
613.592.7565 or penny@myc.com

®

Music for Young Children®
“5 day” music camp for children ages 3-9.

Come and have some fun learning about 
our MYC critters, keyboard, singing,

games, crafts and lots more!
Fun for all ages!

Discover the Joy of MYC CAMP!

Costs: $150.00 half day/ $175.00 full day
393353

CLOSINGOUT
SALE

26 Elgin St. W
Arnprior, ON

(613) 623-6332

392905

NOW HIRING
Full Time 

Produce Clerk
Baker/Decorator

General Merchandise/Health 
& Beauty Manager

GM/Health and Beauty Clerk
Grocery Clerk
Meat Cutter

Successful candidates will have a minimum 
3 years experience in a retail food 

environment. Leadership experience and 
exceptional customer service. Will be able 

to work in a fast paced environment. 
Evening and weekend work required.

If you are an energetic individual with a 
passion for excellent customer service, 

we want to hear from you.

Brown’s Your Independent Grocer
1251 Main Street Stittsville,Ontario

Attention : Todd Brown
Fax : 613-831-9271

395081

www.rickassociates.com
W. John Rick    jrick@rickassociates.com 

Lindsay R. McIntosh   lmcintosh@rickassociates.com

Christine S. Thomas   cthomas@rickassociates.com

Tel: (613) 592-0088  
591 March Rd, Ste 109 Kanata

Serving our community since 1987 in the areas of:
 • Business law  • Real estate 
 • Wills and Estates • Environmental law

38
51

98

Barristers and Solicitors

June 28-July 2, July 5-9, July 12-16, July 19-23, July 26-30, Aug 2-6, 
Aug 9-13, Aug 16-20, Aug 23-27, Aug 30-Sept 3

KIDS’ SUMMER DAY CAMPKIDS’ SUMMER DAY CAMP

Go-Karts - Golf Range - Mini Golf - Volleyball - Basketball
Dodge Ball - Soccer - Hip Hop Dancing - Arts & Crafts activities

Pre-camp and post-camp supervision is available for a low fee of $15 per child.

www.karterskorner.com      •      e-mail: info@karterskorner.com      •      FALLOWFIELD RD.      •      613-831-2828

Perfect for
kids 8-14 years

of age!

All this for the low price of $222 plus 
HST per week. A 25% discount for 

every aditional family member
387952

OPEN 10am-6pm

JUNE - OCTOBER
592 Hazeldean Rd. - Stittsville, ON

(613) 227-9617 39
47
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DUSTY’S
FRUITS & VEGETABLES

S T R AW B E R R I E S
A R E  I N !

OPENING JUNE 17TH 2010

All Fruits, Vegetables & Berries
Great for Pickling Season!

Open 5 days a Week Thursday to Monday

393139-23-10

Councillors hoping 
non action will pay off

COMMENTARY

Once again, I find myself  
compelled to have to express my 
disbelief  with the actions, or 
in this case, non actions of  city 
hall.   

Various media outlets have 
stated in the last week that coun-
cil will be voting on whether to 
impose a construction morato-
rium on home development in 
the west end.  The situation is 
apparently due to the fact that 
with the growth of  the city in 
the west, that the infrastructure, 
in this case sewage related, is at 
capacity.  One article goes on to 
say that this is the site which 
was at least in part responsible 
for the basement flooding in 
Glen Cairn last summer[ about 
11 months ago] and elsewhere 
that “the city is acting quickly”.

I, perhaps naively, had 
assumed the city’s Planning 
and Environment Committee 
ensured that the city planned.  
It should ensure that infrastruc-
ture is in place prior to growth 
occurring and capable of  han-
dling some contingency, not nec-
essarily the storm of  the cen-
tury, but a major one.

Ms. Feltmate has stated she 
supports the freeze.  As Vice 
Chair of  the Planning and Envi-
ronment Committee and the 
current member of  council for 
Kanata South, she, of  all people 
should have ensured the situa-
tion never got to the point where 
it is now.    The Planners have 
to listen to the builders as they 
are the ones who through their 
businesses reflect the demands 
of  the city citizens.  If  people did 
not have the desire to live in the 
western parts of  the city, then 
people would not purchase hous-
ing there.  All of  those people 
who have purchased new homes 
have paid the city a development 
charge, part of  which is to sup-
port, surprise, their areas infra-
structure. This also includes the 
ability to handle developments 
that are approved but not yet for 
sale.  Should the developers be 
upset/  Definitely!  Should they 
be surprised about the lack of  
foresight? Not really.

This, I suspect is a ‘tip of  
the iceburg’ issue.  If  I was a 
resident of  the affected area, I 
would be on the phone to all of  
city council asking why this has 
happened and why, after a year, a 

further year has to elapse.  Was 
the contract put out for bid?  
When?  Has it been awarded?  If  
it has, tell me when and where 
because I can find no record of  it 
in the 2009 awarded contracts.

October 25 is the date when 
you have the opportunity to 
express, via your vote, your sat-
isfaction or lack or it, for the 
City of  Ottawa municipal gov-
ernment.  If  you are happy with 
a city council that works the way 
they have for the last 4 years. 
The ones who come up with 
Ottawatermobiles, who treat 
their ward like mini fiefdoms, 
who dither and fret over minu-
tia, pat themselves on the back 
at every media opportunity and 
yet, using this as an example, 
let the planning and implemen-
tation of  infrastructure which 
supports growth of  the city, its 
tax base, and improves the qual-
ity of  life of  all, then vote for the 
incumbent in your ward. 

If  you want change, a city 
councillor who works for his or 
her constituents and the city, 
instead of  being out getting pho-
tographed or sound bited, I rec-
ommend you take a solid look at 
what each non incumbent brings 
to the table, what they stand for.  

When I volunteer my time to 
help the city, I do it because the 
organization or cause is impor-
tant to me, not to use the cause 
to leverage my profile.  Every 
time you see an incumbent in 
the media, ask yourself  whether 
it is for self  promotion or are 
they actually doing productive 
work for the city, and yes, a num-
ber are. Remember, they are still 
employed as City Council mem-
bers and your representatives 
until the new Council is sworn 
in on December 1, 2010.

The upcoming election should 
in my opinion be based on the 
issues, not who will win as Mr. 
or Ms. Congeniality.  I am not 
and would not be so presumptu-
ous as to tell you who to or not to 
vote for.  In a democracy, we all 
are able to decide who we want 
to represent us.  All that I ask is 
that you do use your privilege to 
vote in October and do so for the 
candidate you feel would do the 
best job for you and the city.

Alexander Aronec
Ward 5 candidate 
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